
	
  

 

 

 

 

 

  

	
  
May 10th, 2018 
	
  
	
  
Dear Robert, 
 
On behalf of Dream Foundation’s Board of Directors, staff, and most importantly the individuals we 
are honored to serve, thank you for everything you did to help us make Thomas Leigh’s Dream 
come true to drive a ‘66 classic car on the route 66 at age 66. We would not be able to do the work 
we do without your support. After the Dream, Thomas told me, “I had a real good time. It’s beautiful - 
you’ve convinced me I need to move out there. All the members were so interested in me - they 
were the friendliest people i’ve ever met! They gave me a hat and a bear, and took me out to dinner 
the whole time! My whole thing was to just go out there and hang out on the route 66, and I got to 
do that and so much more! They took me down to Sedona, which is a beautiful place. Took me to a 
little town called Williamson. Robert and them -They are great people. Robert was really nice. I got 
to see a lot of neat cars, meet a lot of great people, il’l never forget it! My favorite part of everything 
was when I pulled up to the route 66 sign in the 66 Mustang and Chuck took a picture of me - it was 
the whole reason of the trip, everything else was gravy. I’ll never forget this trip and i’ll never forget 
you.” 
 
Your donation helps us play a critical role in the special end-of-life care that focuses on improving 
quality of life for patients and their families. Over the past two decades, we have served more than 
29,000 Dreams to terminally-ill adults. Dream Foundation, the only national dream-granting 
organization for terminally-ill adults and their families, was founded on the belief that everyone 
deserves to have their final days filled with inspiration, comfort, and closure. Because of generous 
support and commitment like yours, we have been able to help tens of thousands of individuals 
make the most of their remaining days. Thank you for being part of a nationwide community of 
hundreds of volunteers, hospices, health care organizations, committed individuals and corporate 
donors who give life to final Dreams.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Elana Nelson 
Dream Coordinator 
(805) 564-2131 ext. 112 
elana@dreamfoundation.org 
 
               Dream Foundation is a nonprofit charitable corporation. Tax ID 77-0405779 



	
  

 

 

 

 

 

  

	
  


